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I support ending the unconstitutional vote-by-mail! I support voting at the precinct 

level like our Oregon Constitution calls for! I support hand counting, because the 

unconstitutional machines have algorithmed and according to our former Attorney 

General in a court of law have WiFi access and can be hacked! That is against our 

election laws! I support moving our elections from the unlawful 35 days to ONE DAY! 

There is now an Executive Order, where this bill is compliant to. Check it out: 

https://www.whitehouse.gov/presidential-actions/2025/03/preserving-and-protecting-

the-integrity-of-american-elections/ 

 

The State of Oregon is NOT compliant to this Executive Order. 


